UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO

Toronto 5, Canada

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

June 6th, 1967.

Professor Earle L. Canfield
Dean, Graduate Division
Drake University

Des Moines 11, Iowa

Dear Professor Canfield:
Thank you for your letter of May 31st and the list
of officers of the Iowa Section. I will write to the new secretary

about the possibility of persuading someone to write a. history of
the period not covered by the history that you sent me last year.

Sincerely yours,

Kenneth 0. May
‘Professor of Mathematics

KOM/sas




